
Avery Woman Hurt in Boone Motorcycle Crash
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An Avery woman was hurt in a Watauga crash yesterday mid afternoon on the NC 105 Bypass. 
The crash occurred near the Greer Lane intersection at about 1:50 when 22-year old Katy
Shontae Davis slammed her 2012 Kawasaki motorcycle into the back of a sedan that was
turning      into the new Appalcart facility there.  Trooper Hodges said that Davis, of Rodgers
Ridge Road in Newland, suffered a leg injury, cuts and scrapes, and was transported to
Watauga Medical Center by Medics, his investigation of the crash yielding counts of Failure to
Reduce Speed and Driving While License Suspended for Katy Davis.
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